
If you see someone walking 
around your neighborhood 
with a weird looking device, 
don’t fret. It’s Myron Cotten, 
a City of Lake Ozark Water 
Department employee 
locating buried utility lines.
Cotten, a Tuscumbia High 
School graduate, has been 
locating buried water and 
sewer lines for the city for six 
years. He’s the lead for other 
city employees before they 
begin excavation work. 
Without his precise locating 
expertise, a water or sewer 
line could accidentally be 
damaged. He also provides 
maintenance for the Water 
Department.
Before joining the city, Cotten 
was involved in general 
construction and is currently 

the owner/operator of Cotten 
Exteriors since 2005 which 
he does in his free time.
Cotten has a unique interest 
outside of work as he is a 
multi-instrument musician 
and prefers the mandolin. He 
enjoys bluegrass gospel 
music and has been known 
to participate in jam sessions 
with other musicians.
He and his wife of 23 years 
live in Eldon and have eight 
children, three of which have 
graduated high school. Of 
the three graduates, two 
have graduated from OTC in 
Lebanon and the other is 
currently working on 
obtaining her teaching 
degree from Columbia 
College in Osage Beach.
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